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I love aircraft, but | think that seaplanes on LBG would discourage other more passive uses. Things to
consider:

- other users of the lake and wildlife may find the seaplanes frightening and noisy.
- seaplane accidents seem to be more common than regular light aircraft.
- using a seaplane to reach the coast is not very environmental.

If seaplanes are accepted, they should be limited to definite times during the week, outside of school holidays,
and only in winter.

Regards
Robert Parker

P.S. The use of power boats on the lake seems to be getting out of control.





